TRENTON CITY COUNCIL
OCTOBER 11, 2016
6:00PM
TRENTON CITY HALL

Mayor Jackson called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Trenton City Council
to order. Alderman Graves led the invocation with the Pledge of Allegiance to
follow. Those present for the meeting were Mayor Jackson, Aldermen Abbott,
Hammonds, Wade, Gibson, Graves and Alderperson Leadbetter. City employees
Terry Bailey, Ricky Bailey, Terry Brown, Terrence Elam, Will Sanders, Scott
Dahlstrom, Richard Gossum, and Leigh Reynolds. Visitors present were Carolyn
Little, Peggy Thornton, Kevin Allen, Myra Elam, Bryan Wilson, And Crystal Burns.

Mayor Jackson asked for a motion to amend agenda removing Resolution 2016 R-
13 and change 2016 R-11 to Purchase Agreement through National Joint
Purchasing Alliance. Alderperson Leadbetter made a motion to amend agenda.
Alderman Hammonds seconded the motion. The motion carried by voice vote.

Alderman Hammonds made a motion to approve the minutes of the September

27,2016 council meeting. Alderman Abbott seconded the motion. The motion
carried by voice vote.

RECORDER’S REPORT

City Recorder Leigh Reynolds reported the expenditures for the month. Alderman
Wade made a motion to approve the expenditures with the general fund being
$197,267.79 and sanitation $44,877.94. Alderman Hammonds seconded the
motion. The motion carried by voice vote.

NEW BUSINESS

RESOLUTION 2016 R-11 PURCHASE AGREEMNENT THROUGH NATIONAL JOINT.
PURCHASING ALLIANCE

Alderperson Leadbetter made a motion to pass Resolution 2016-R-11 for a
purchase agreement through National Joint Purchasing Alliance. Alderman
Hammonds seconded the motion. The motion carried by voice vote.




RESOLUTION 2016-R-12 LEASE AGREEMENT WITH ALTEC FOR 2 BUCKET TRUCKS
Alderman Hammonds made a motion to pass Resolution 2016-R-12 to enter a
lease agreement with Altec for 2 bucket trucks. Alderman Graves seconded the
motion. The motion carried by voice vote.

REPORTS FROM DEPARTMENT HEADS
RICKY BAILEY/BUILDING & ZONING DEPARTMENT
Ricky stated that Mr. Thomas owner of 206 High Street is cleaning property now.

WILL SANDERS/POLICE DEPARTMENT
Chief Sanders stated that Officer John Lancaster has given notice that he will be

leaving October 21, 2016. That will leave the department with two vacant
positions.

ALDERMAN'’S REPORT
Alderperson Leadbetter stated that the Trenton Rotary will work on landscaping
around Welcome to Trenton signs.

MAYOR'’S REPORT

October 12, 2016 Business after hours at Big Bend 4:30pm to 6:00pm
October 22, 2016 Healthcare Foundation Gala @ 6:00pm

October 24, 2016 Council Meeting @ 6:00pm

October 25, 2016 Chamber of Commerce member appreciation banquet.

Alderman Wade made a motion to adjourn at 6:15pm. Alderman Hammonds
seconded the motion. The motion carried by voice vote.
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